
From: Jan Dalgleish  

Sent: 26 October 2024 10:56 

To: Planning 

Subject: Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in Conservation Area - 

Howitt Close, London NW3 4LY  

 

I am happy with the proposed work to the trees for the Rear Garden of 

Howitt Close.  The trees are vastly overgrown and to my knowledge have 

never been cut/trimmed since I moved in here 17 years ago.   

Jan Dalgleish 

Flat 6 

42 Belsize Park Gardens 

London  

NW3 4LY 

 


